Washoe County
COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

PROPOSED PROJECT:
AIR QUALITY MONITORING STATION AT LAZY 5 REGIONAL PARK

Dear Property Owner:

Washoe County, through its Community Services Department, owns and manages Lazy 5
Regional Park, located just south of the Serena Springs Homeowners Association. The Washoe
County Health District Air Quality Management Division is proposing to install an Ambient Air
Monitoring Station at the park in the location shown on the map on page 2. The Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) requires local monitoring agencies to have air quality monitoring
stations throughout our region to monitor the air for pollutants for the health of the
community.

The dimensions of the proposed station would be approximately 8 ft. x 12 ft. inside an 8 ft tall
black iron security fence of approximately 16 ft. x 24 ft. A 10 meter tower with meteorological
instrumentation is included on the structure. A conceptual depiction of the site is shown in the
photograph on page 2.

Air Quality Management will be presenting detailed information on this proposed project and
you are invited to provide testimony relative to this matter at the following meeting:

MEETING INFORMATION:

Washoe County Open Space and Regional Parks Commission
TUESDAY, MAY 5, 2015 at 2:30pm (meeting agenda also provided)
1001 East 9" Street — Commission Chambers

Reno, NV 89512

Should you have any questions on this project, please contact:

AIR QUALITY: Daniel Inouye, Monitoring and Planning Branch Chief
775.784.7214; dinouye@washoecounty.us

PARKS: Jennifer Budge, Park Operations Superintendent
775.328.2181; jbudge@washoecounty.us
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Visual simulation of proposed Spanish Springs Monitoring Station

LAZY 5 REGIONAL PARK - PROPOSED MONITORING STATION LOCATION
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